
From: Wendi Van Exan
To: Kursikowski, Stacey
Subject: Marr-Phillipo House Ancaster
Date: Sunday, August 29, 2021 8:08:39 AM

Good Morning Ms Kursikowski

As a resident of Ancaster for almost 50 years I would like to add my voice to the many Ancaster residents who are
opposed to the developers plan to move this heritage - designated building from its current home on the street (since
1840) to somewhere in the back on the lot

Like many, I do not believe it could survive this move, and having been at a presentation of the developers I do not
believe they think so either.  They have currently allowed a bridal shop to open and it is lovely to see the building
brought back to life.

Please do not allow the Marr-Phillipo house to suffer the same fate as the Brandon House.  I do not trust the
developers and I feel the City needs to be on top of this.

Please ask that the developers incorporate this fine heritage building into their development plans.

Thank you
Wendi Van Exan
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